
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Welcome to our Spring Term Newsletter.  
This newsletter includes information on: 

• Extended Breakfast Club opening time 

• February Half Term Playscheme at Rushey Green School 

• Superkids Term Dates and Care Clubs 

• Weekly Themed Topics 
 
Please look out for updates on the Parent Information Board.  

 
 February Holiday Club  

14th to 18th February 
8am to 6pm 

 
Superkids are running a holiday club in the hall at Rushey Green school this 

February half term from 8am to 6pm daily at a rate of £25 per day. 
 

Some families may be eligible for support with childcare costs through Universal Credits  
or you may wish to check-out the Gov tax-free childcare scheme. 

 
Each day, children will have a full and fun-packed day of sports, arts and crafts and games. 

Contact Jo for the full activity programme. 
Breakfast and afternoon snack will be served daily. 

Children will require a packed lunch from home and refillable water bottle. 
 

The February holiday club can be booked by emailing admin@superkidsclub.co.uk 

 

Breakfast Club Extended Opening 
 

Superkids Breakfast club now opens at 7.30am. 

The cost remains £5.50 per morning or £6.50 per adhoc session. 
 

Please ensure children arrive by 8.15am if they require breakfast,  
as there is a rising number of children who rush to finish breakfast  

before school start time.   
 

Last breakfast orders will be taken at 8.15am. 
    This leaves plenty of time for children to eat breakfast  

and be ready in good time for school. 

mailto:admin@superkidsclub.co.uk


 
 

 
We have a number of  uncollected belongings at Superkids. 

Please ensure that all items of clothing, bags and bottles are labelled with your child’s name  
to help us return any items to you. 

 

 
 Themed Topic Weeks 
The Superkids team have been working really hard to come up with fun and educational 
activities for our themed topic weeks.  
Starting with “Healthy Week” the team will deliver an activity each day from tasting fruit and 
vegetables to learning about keeping our teeth clean, physical exercise for a healthy body and 
sensible food choices.   
All activities are presented in the form of games and craft, so that the children are learning 
and having fun at the same time!  We have a different topic and activities each week. 
 
Don’t forget to regularly check the Superkids Parent Information Board in the hall, where you 
will find the weekly snack menu, activity plan and other useful information. 

 
  

 

 

 

Contact Us:  
 

Please notify us if: 

• your child is absent or not attending 

• someone else is collecting your child 

• you are running late 

• to book an adhoc session 
 

07810 806900 
The best method of notification is via text. 
Someone will pick up messages each day 
before collecting the children.   
We appreciate as much notice as possible for 
any changes. 

 

For invoice or account queries, feedback  
or concerns please  email 

admin@superkidsclub.co.uk 
 
 
 
 
 

Superkids Term Dates 
 

Superkids breakfast and after school 
open dates is the same as the school 

terms dates for children.  
Superkids is an independent childcare 

provider and does not use the title 
“Care Club” which is used by the 
school for its own club provisions. 

  
There were some misunderstandings 
at the start of January term, whereby 
some families thought that Superkids 

was not yet open, as school clubs were 
not running. 

 
If you have questions about any aspect 

of the breakfast or after school club,  
please contact us directly. 

 
  



 

 

Safeguarding Reminders: 
Phone Policy—please ensure mobile phones and devices with cameras are 

out of sight whilst you are in the Superkids hall, to ensure the safety and 

wellbeing of all children. 

  

 

Notification to Change Days or Cancel Your Place - Please email the admin team at 

admin@superkidsclub.co.uk to request a permanent change of days or to give notice to stop 

your place. 

Change of Days: 7 days’ notice in writing is required to make a permanent change to your days 

Cancellation of Place: 4 weeks’ notice in writing is required to stop your place at Superkids 

Please note that fees remain payable on your normal days during absence and sickness.  

This includes bubble closure.  

Please note that places cannot be paused. If your child’s place is not required, please provide 

written  4weeks notice. Please be aware that there may be a waiting list for some days if you 

wish to restart at a later date. 

 

 

Adhoc Bookings - Please text the team on  07810 806900 to book a one-off session for your 

child and provide a minimum 24hrs notice unless there is an emergency.  

Please ensure your booking is confirmed by Superkids prior to arriving, and to ensure that we 

have seen your request and booked-in your child.  

Adhoc bookings can be cancelled without charge 48hours prior to the booked date. 

Adhoc bookings made on the same day remain payable of the child does not attend. 
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